
 

 
From: Patrick Peake [mailto:p.peake@perthenergy.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 18 May 2009 1:36 PM 
To: Papps, Jacinda 

Cc: Forward, Troy; Geoff Gaston 

Subject: Market Rule Change 2009_03 Provision of Intermittent Generator Forecast 
Information 
 

Hi Jacinda 

 

Perth Energy supports the proposed change to clause 7.2.5 as set out in Rule Change 

RC_2009_03.  We agree with the Rule Change report that this proposed change will enhance 

the operation of the Wholesale Electricity Market. 

 

Regards 

 

Patrick 

 

Patrick Peake 

General Manager Wholesale 
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